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Hang on in 

there!  
 
The Covid numbers have been 
through the roof this week, the 
weather has been terrible and it is 
just possible that the worst is still to 
come. However, we are moving 
rapidly to the end of January, the 

short month of February is around 
the corner and spring is on its way!  
 
Our sermon series on the Call of 
God continues on õService on a pageõ. 

Please too keep praying for unity as 

the week of prayer continues over 
the weekend. 
 
Donõt forget too to send in your 
questionnaires for Peter Dickinson. If 
you are able to complete them, it 

would be very gratefully received and 
help Peter in his assignments  
 
The Parochial Church Council is due 
to take place on 1st February so the 
agenda and documents will be going 
out to members shortly - please also 
pray for our PCC members as they 
discuss the agenda items at the 
meeting (on Zoom).  Hope this week 
you know Godõs love and grace are 
with you. 
 
With every blessing, 
 
Rev Chris 
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Online Worship  
SUNDAY 

Morning 
Service 

9.30 am   

Virtual  
Morning 
Coffee 

11.00am  Meeting ID:  

897 8499 1733 
Passcode: 171066  

Evening  
Prayer 

7pm  Meeting ID:  

815 8690 3810  

Passcode: 347018  

Online Worship  
WEEK DAYS 

Morning Pray-
er  (Every Day) 

9.00 am  Meeting ID:  

868 2734 8545  

Passcode: 159920  

Compline  

(Tue & Thu) 

7pm   

Click Icon 

to go to 

Church Hall  
Monday - Eddybear's Parent 
and toddler Group -  
Session 1ď9.30am &  
Session 2ď11.30am  
(booking essential)  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCB9qfAZK6AuoXyut85pMRVA
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299576777689929/?source_id=135077296522521
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299576777689929/?source_id=135077296522521
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299576777689929/?source_id=135077296522521
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299576777689929/?source_id=135077296522521
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Weekly 
Reflections 
from the 
Editor  
The weatherõs not been marvellous 
this week but how much more 
fortunate on this occasion are we in 
the South West than many others 
who have been flooded out.  Letõs 
hope that the sun will shine and 
show our region in its full splendour 
in June when the G7 Summit is to be 

held at Carbis Bay.  That should give 
an amazing boost, both immediately 
and in the future, to the regionõs 
economy and Plymouth should surely 
be able to build upon its claim to be 
an ideal centre from which visitors 
can travel to all parts of Devon and 
Cornwall with comparative ease. 
 
More than a month has passed now 
since our residence received an 
unwanted or scam telephone call and 
thatõs thanks to what I have to admit 
is my favourite (self-purchased) 
Christmas present - nuisance 
blocking land-line telephone 
handsets.  I know a number of 
readers will be familiar with this 
system and it really is something of a 
relief to know that when the phone 
rings it is unlikely to be someone 
with a difficult to understand accent 

pretending to be calling from the UK 
when in fact they are thousands of 
miles away trying access your bank 
account ð and this frequently at most 
inconvenient times.  An added 
advantage is that the new phones 
have batteries that donõt lose their 
charge half-way through 
conversations which was not only 
bothersome but embarrassing when 
the person to whom you were 
speaking may have believed they had 
been cut off intentionally. 
 
The Forder Valley nature reserve has 
a new resident.  As was predicted 
some weeks ago, the single male 
beaver there, which was introduced 
from Scotland, has been joined by a 
female companion also from the 
same area over the border.  The 
coupleõs introduction was arranged 

last Sunday and it was reported that 
they swam around together before 
engaging in a little tussle ð friendly 
rather than hostile, one would hope.  
It is said that any chance of breeding 
is not expected before the spring of 
next year at the earliest but who 
knows what effect the Westcountry 
air may have? 

 

Pat 


